Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2023 9:02 AM
To: towncouncil@ledyard.com
Subject: Fwd: Park on Lantern hill Road

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brandi Fein <feingirll@gmail.com>
Date: January 21, 2023 at 10:29:05 PM EST
To: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Park on Lantern hill Road

[You don't often get email from feingirll@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Mayor Allyn and Members of the Ledyard Town Council,

| would like to take this opportunity for both my husband and myself to express our full support for the establishment
of a park on Lantern Hill Road, between Long Pond and Bush Pond.

We have lived on Lantern Hill Road since 2003, and we believe this newly open space would make a peaceful, natural
area for all to enjoy. We feel that as long- time residents and members of the LHVA, this park would be maintained with
pride by our community.

Thank you for your time,

Brandi and Eric Fein
657 Lantern Hill Road
N. Stonington, CT 06359

Sent from my iPhone



